

## MUNICIPALITY & PRINCETON

Office of Tax Collection

400 Witherspoon St. Princeton, NJ 08540 (609) 924-1058 ttisdale@princetonnj.gov

## MEMORANDUM

**To:** Mark Freda, *Mayor* 

Mia Sacks, Council President Leticia, Fraga, Councilwoman David Cohen, Councilman Brian McDonald, Councilman

Michelle Pirone Lambros, Councilwoman

Leighton Newlin, Councilman

From: Tammie Tisdale, Tax Collector

**Subject:** 2025 Sewer Adjustment for BI-7506 Lt-3

Date: September 23, 2025

This resolution authorizes cancellation of an overbilling of sewer in the amount of \$598.40 for block-7506 Lot-3 location –51 Clover Lane. In 2024 the property of 51 Clover Lane had a water leak that created an increased sewer bill because it is based on actual water flow. It has been our practice in the past to adjust sewer bills in this instance for the amount of overbill caused by a leak. I am recommending adjusting 2025 sewer billing to reflect their last 5 year average of 104ccf \$915.20.